
From: Harriet Frank
To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2018/0331/LB and NYM/2018/0329/FL
Date: 11 July 2018 15:40:21

From: Edward Freedman
Sent: 11 July 2018 15:39
To: Harriet Frank
Subject: RE: NYM/2018/0331/LB and NYM/2018/0329/FL

Better, reduces the harm but still appears incongruous projecting beyond the gable end. I would say the gable
end should be considered the limit for any extension.

The removal of the wall from the dining room/wc is not appropriate because it is part of the original plan form
(evidenced by the symmetrical alcoves flanking the fireplace), and would have separated the original kitchen
from scullery/pantry.

The insertion of a pair of windows to the eastern gable would still be harmful to the masonry. If more light is
required due to the construction of the en-suite I would suggest moving the existing rooflight eastwards to light
the room, and accepting that the en-suite doesn’t have natural light. It can still have ventilation via a tile vent.

Thanks

Edward Freedman
Senior Building Conservation Officer
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